
 

Hello Everyone: 

Don’t forget to drop by Dave and Jane Olson’s house for a bronze marker dedication of the 

Milne House at 11:00am on Saturday, October 20th. The address is 2279 Bonita (corner of 

Bonita and “F” Street).  I believe there will be a special guest for this event. 

There is still some room for LVHS members to participate in the Tuesday, October 30th visit to 

Logan’s Candies in Ontario. The cost is $6.50 for children and $3.50 for adults.  Please contact 

Sherry Best at 909/596-4679  sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org for details. 

On Sunday, November 4th, members of the LVHS have been invited to a lecture from 2:00-

4:00pm at the Workman and Temple Family Homestead Museum in the City of Industry. Paul 

Spitzzeri, Museum Director, will tell us about early photography in Los Angeles. Please note that 

the correct date is 11/4 and see the flyer for details. This event is available to LVHS members 

only and requires a reservation. To reserve your spot, call 626/968-8492 or visit their website at 

www.homesteadmuseum.org, click on upcoming events then click again on talks and lectures. 

Find the “Through the Viewfinder” event and click on the link that tells you to reserve a spot.  

On Saturday, November 17th, the LVHS is co-sponsoring a bicycle tour with the La Verne Bike 

Coalition. The topic is Murals of La Verne. The tour will leave at 9:00am from in front of the 

Fourth Street Mill next to the Transportation Pocket Park on the corner of Bonita and “D” 

Street. Don’t miss this child-friendly event. Please see the flyer for details. 

October and November events are coming up fast. This is an excellent year to become an active 

participant and enjoy the events that make living in La Verne so fun and educational – and 

historical! 

 

Sherry Best, President 
LVHS 
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